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Statement of Brazil in the review of Yemen, 
during the 46th session of the Working Group on the UPR
(Geneva, 1 May 2024)


We remain deeply concerned about the profound humanitarian crisis resulting from the ongoing conflict, significantly affecting the civilian population.

Brazil acknowledges the reactivation of the governmental Committee on Human Rights by the country.

We also take note of the National Nutrition Strategy, hoping that it will indeed help address the malnutrition crisis.

Brazil recommends Yemen to:

1) Facilitate immediate, safe and unimpeded delivery of humanitarian aid to civilians in need, particularly women, children, and the elderly; and

2) Adopt measures to ensure the end of practices of arbitrary arrest and detention, as well as of enforced disappearance, torture and other ill-treatment, while releasing all those arbitrarily detained and cooperating with the ICRC to transmit information on the fate and whereabouts of those in custody to their families.

[bookmark: _GoBack]We encourage the National Commission of Inquiry to keep working with the OHCHR to investigate allegations of violations commited by all parties in the conflict.

Thank you.
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